
CURBSIDE COLLECTION
Collection will not take place on the Thanksgiving Day
statutory holiday; the schedule will move forward
one weekday and resume on Tuesday, October 15.

Register for Curbside Collection updates at
campbellriver.ca/CR-Recycles-App.

CLOSED - MONDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2024
City Hall, Community Centre, Downtown Safety Office,
Dogwood Operations Centre and the Sportsplex.

The City of Campbell River will be observing
the Thanksgiving Day statutory holiday.

SERVICE UPDATES AND HOURS

ORGANICS REMINDERS

Campbell River accepts food and yard waste year-round
as part of the weekly curbside collection program. 

There is a 360-litre limit, per household, per week.

Use strong lidded containers for your exterior bins made
of plastic, rubber, or galvanized steel. 

Yard waste, like lawn clippings and leaves, that does not
contain food waste, may be placed in paper yard waste bags.

For more information, visit campbellriver.ca/organics.
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